
  

 

ADDENDUM NUMBER ONE 
 

June 14, 2021 
 

RFP #21-904-27 
VIDEO PRODUCTION SERVICES FOR THE HOUSING AUTHORITY OF NEW ORLEANS 
 
THIS ADDENDUM IS BEING ISSUED TO INCORPORATE THE FOLLOWING IN THE 
REFERENCED REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS. 
 
ITEM #1        WRITTEN QUESTIONS RECEIVED 
 
Q1: Are companies that are located outside of the USA, such as India or Canada, 

allowed to submit proposals for this project?  
 
A1: Yes.  Companies outside of the United States are allowed to submit proposals. 
 
Q2: Are companies outside of the USA required to come to HANO for meetings? 
 
A2: Any meetings that are required may be via Zoom Video Teleconferences. 
 
Q3: Can companies outside of the USA perform tasks related to this RFP? 
 
A3: Tasks that are not related to the actual filming of HANO properties may be 

performed by companies outside of the USA. 
 
Q4: Can proposals be submitted via email? 
 
A4: Proposals that comply with the Submission Requirements contained in the RFP, 

may be submitted via email.  
  

Proposals must be received by the Housing Authority of New Orleans (HANO) in the 
Department of Procurement and Contracts by 2:00 p.m. CST on Friday, June 18, 2021.  All 
terms and conditions shall remain as stated in the original Request or Proposals.   
All addenda must be acknowledged.  
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